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Officials,

The executive met on three occasions during the 2017-2018 wrestling season: October 14, 2017, January 20, 2018 and June 23, 2018.   

The past season had some interesting challenges and opportunities. In all, I believe that the association is moving in a positive direction and working hard to improve refereeing in the province of Ontario. Thanks to the leadership of Adam Baxter and a great deal of collaboration at the 2017 annual general meeting, the constitution has been amended and updated for wording, grammar and clarity. The OAWOA website is being utilized more effectively and is being updated on a more frequent basis. The streamlined registration process also available on the website continues to be a success. The implementation of the provincial systematic travel assignment process (STAP) for trip selections has received both positive and negative criticism from the membership. The executive has formed a sub-committee to review the STAP for the 2018 season. Stay tuned for more information!

Thank you all for your continued volunteer service supporting the sport of wrestling.
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